## The St. John XXIII Parent School Council 11<sup>th</sup> Annual Poinsettia Sale 2017



Nothing symbolizes Christmas like a beautiful Poinsettia in your home, office, or as a gift. This is one of our schools major fundraisers.

This year we are offering 6.5" poinsettias in three color options, red, pink or white as well as a 10" Holiday tropical planter option, it includes four different tropical plants as well as a novelty pick or pinecone. The price for the poinsettia will be \$20 and the price for the Holiday planter is \$40. Pictures of the Holiday planter will be sent out with the S'more, and on the PSC Facebook group.

6.5" Red memorial poinsettias are also available for \$20.00 and would be purchased in memory of a loved one. These plants are delivered to the church and remain there as decoration for the Christmas masses. The name of your loved one will be posted on the bulletin board in the church and in the church bulletin. If you wish to purchase a memorial poinsettia you may include this on your school order form.

Order forms and payment are due back to the school no later than Monday, November 6<sup>th</sup>. Extra order forms are available at the school office and on the website.

Poinsettia pick up is scheduled for Thursday, November 30<sup>th</sup>, 12:30pm – 5pm and Friday, December 1<sup>st</sup> from 9am – 6pm in the school foyer by the gym. Please remember the plants are vulnerable to cold temperatures and will require water.

The proceeds will support all students at St. John XXIII. We thank you for your continued support and God's Blessings this holiday season.

St. John XXIII Parent School Council